

10 St. James Avenue (Boston, MA 02116-3803

617.727.3668 800.232.0960 Toll Free 617.338.9153 TTY 617.727.0044 Fax mcc@art.state.ma.us E-mail www.massculturalcouncil.org Web

Gregory Jenkins, Executive Director Somerville Arts Council City Hall Annex 50 Evergreen Avenue Somerville, MA 02145-2819

February 19, 2015

Dear Mr. Jenkins:

We are pleased to inform you that Somerville Arts Council has been selected for a Capital Grant of \$460,000 from the Massachusetts Cultural Facilities Fund. We are delighted to support this project.

In the weeks to come, we will organize several regional grant announcements to honor grant recipients and to thank the many state Representatives and Senators who have made this program possible. Dates and times of the events will be announced shortly.

MassDevelopment, the MCC's partner in the administration of the Cultural Facilities Fund, will be sending you a letter with instructions for completing the grant agreement. The first step of this process is certifying the raised match for the project with the MCC. A sample match certification template should be included in your materials from MassDevelopment, however MCC staff will also be sending you an electronic copy in the coming weeks.

Congratulations once again on your successful application, and thank you for your invaluable contribution to the cultural life and economic vitality of our state. We look forward to working with you as your project proceeds.

Sincerely yours,

Anita Walker Executive Director